
 

Dear Esteemed Soror Leaders of the National Board of Directors,

Sending each of you a sincere round of applause to thank you for the
countless hours you lovingly spend in service to our beloved
sisterhood. Thank you for the very special sisterhood and
camaraderie that has been shared with me over the past 12 years on
the Board in the completion of my two terms as Eastern Regional
Director, Chair/Co-Chair of our National Strategic Planning Committee
and Chair of the Honorary Member Selection Committee. My heart is
filled with gratitude, love, and humility as I ask for your support of my
candidacy for the position of National First Vice President. 

We stand on the shoulders of the many dedicated sorors who served
and led since the time our illustrious Founders had the vision of our
Sorority. That vision - to be bold, thoughtful, caring and dedicated to
our cardinal principles, is what gives Delta her solid foundation.
Sisterhood, Scholarship, Service, and Social Action are the bedrock
of how we show up for each other and in the communities we
serve. Let’s continue our collective efforts to hasten our dedication to
excellence, strengthen our sisterhood and extend the legacy of
trusted leadership that has cemented our history and will shape our
future. My thirty-nine years of unyielding leadership and undeterred
service to our sisterhood has uniquely prepared me for this
opportunity and I ask you to help elect Rosie for D.S.T. - Dedicated
to Excellence; Strengthening our Sisterhood; Trusted to Lead!

Know that any thoughts and feedback you have/share are valued and
will be seriously heard. Please join me on this exciting journey and
feel free to contact me at RosieforDST@gmail.com or 202.810.1913.
Looking forward to hearing from you and seeing you at the 57th
National Convention in Washington, DC!

mailto:RosieforDST@gmail.com
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=981d9d42-6749-4c20-9ec4-9329d9afcc43


DISCLAIMER: © Rosie Allen-Herring. The use of a photograph on my campaign literature does not imply an
endorsement. Images are intended only to demonstrate actual events that occurred and interactions between individuals
photographed. Content should not be copied without permission or shared on social media.

3602 Chado Road | Clinton, MD 20735 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice

